
Christian Youth In Action  
 
 
CYIA is a summer missionary training program designed to inspire, train 
and equip teens from local churches in Hawaii to share the Gospel with 
children all across the state through backyard Bible clubs called 5-Day 
Clubs. 
 
What commitment do I need to make? 
Students participating in CYIA commit to attending a two week training 
camp and then serving for at least two more weeks during the summer by 
helping lead 5-Day Clubs on Oahu and sometimes on neighbor islands. 
Students are also required to complete an application, provide references 
from two adults and be willing to put in the effort to be successful. 
 
Where is CYIA training going to be held? 
This years two week training camp will take place at Molokai Baptist 
Church.  (Yes, its on Molokai!)  Accommodations will be bunkbeds for some 
and tents for others.  MBC has a great facility, including a gym and six 
indoor showers!   
 
How much does CYIA training cost? 
The cost will be $350 per student if registered and deposit paid by Monday, 
April 16th. This will include lodging, food, curriculum materials and airfare 
from Oahu on Makani Kai Airlines.  If registered after April 16th, the price 
increases to $450 per student.  So register early! Students from ALL islands 
are invited to participate.  Special discounts will be given to students 
participating from islands other than Oahu.  Please contact Matt Walton 
(see below) for more details. Financial aid is available and will be given on a 
case by case basis.  We will do everything we can to make CYIA affordable 
for every student interested. 
 
Are there any restrictions? 
In order to participate, students must be 13 years old by June 1st, 2018. 
 
Why should I participate in CYIA this summer? 
If you have never been a part of CYIA before, it really is hard to describe why 
you should participate.  However, should you choose to take a leap of faith 
and join us this summer, you are guaranteed to have an experience that is 
life changing in so many amazing ways.  You will be able to look back on this 
summer and know you did SOMETHING THAT MATTERED. 
 
Hopefully you are at least interested in learning more by now.  If so, please 
visit our website listed below for even more details and information about 
serving in CYIA this summer.  You may also contact Matt Walton, our state 
director, at the email and phone number below, with any questions. 

matt.walton@cefhawaii.com                         808-321-1003                                            www.cefhawaii.com/cyia 


